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ADDENDUM #1 

RFA-2023-FDEMB-01-FUNER 

Funeral Inspector Services 

On December 19, 2022, the Office of Professional Licensure and Certification (OPLC) 

publish a Request for Application (RFA) to solicit applications for the provision of Funeral 

Inspector Services to conduct inspections and re-inspections of Crematories, Funeral 

Homes, and Chapels. 

This addendum is published to cancel RFA-2023-FDEMB-01-FUNER pursuant to 

Subsection 2.8., Non-Commitment.  The OPLC may decide to procure same or similar 

services in the future.  Should the OPLC procure the services in the future, vendors will 

be notified of the procurement in a similar manner as the notification utilized for RFA-

2023-FDEMB-01-FUNER. 

 


